
 

 

Classroom News             
Class Name:  Totnes    Term:   Summer 2         Topic: Journeys Past and Present 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
  

English:  In English we; helped write the newsletter, 

we practiced our paragraphs. We used 

paragraphs for a half term report. 

 

Maths:  In Maths we learnt about money, about 

time, clockwise and anti-clockwise, quarter past 

and quarter to the hour.  

 

Cooking:  We blended smoothies, it was a bit 

messy. We made mac and cheese. We checked 

what was in the cupboards, wrote it on a recipe 

finder and then made hot crossed buns. 

 

Science:  Jon came with us to the Winchester 

Science Centre, we explored the things there, 

starting by making slime. Unfortunately, the 

planetarium broke! 

 

PE: We had Chris the cricket teacher teach us 

some skills. Seeing everyone at Sport’s Day and 

running the races was fun. 

 

Trips: We went to Englefield Estates and we had a 

tour of the manor.  

 

Other: In Computing we learnt about spreadsheets 

and how we could use them for shopping. We 

learnt about Van Gogh and line drawing in Art. 

 

Our News! 

Alex: I really enjoyed making Tacos this term! 

Emily: My best part of this term was attending 

Choir Super Star at Addington School. We sang lots 

of songs and our parents came to watch us.  

Ethan: At the Science Centre I enjoyed looking at 

Google Earth. 

Harry: At the Science Centre I used the magnetic 

ball slide. I really liked it. 

Harvey: At Englefield I enjoyed the talk about Bats. 

I did not realise there were so many types of bats. 

Jasmine: At Englefield we learned about the 

different roles of bees. 

Oscar: In cooking we made Macaroni and 

cheese. It tasted so good and dangerously 

cheesy. 

Ryland: I have really enjoyed learning about 

money in Maths. 

Skylar: We have had lots of sports events including 

sports day and Berkshire Games. 

Written by 

Tim Regan – Totnes Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Wednesday 19th July – End of Term 6 

Start of new academic year: Wednesday 6th 

September 2023 


